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Ok, sounds good.  I am sure they will come up with a reason for each of the items highlighted…. And
thought we could get to it.

Regards,

David

--
David Steele | Partner | Advisory Services

Ernst & Young LLP
Office: +1 709 769 2080 | David.Steele@ca.ey.com

Proudly serving Canada for over 150 years

From: Richard Noble 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 4:45 PM
To: David Steele
Subject: RE: 2 report option

Sorry David… But we first need to qualify the commercial sensitivity with Nalcor

We don’t know what Nalcor’s thinking is for a majority (10/11) of items requested to be removed by
Nalcor  and identified  commercially sensitive …  we can hypothesize… but it is not clear why they
see them as such.

Their removal  would substantially alter the quality of the content… if we don’t understand their
alleged point of sensitivity we will also get into a back and forth updates and reedits.

Keen to help… but we need Nalcor to qualify why/in what way they see the sensitivity in order for us
to do the right thing in the report.

Best regards,

Richard

From: David Steele 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 3:08 PM
To: Richard Noble
Subject: 2 report option

Hello Richard,
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Attached is the report (for OC), most current version (final draft).  Could you work from this one to
establish a second report (for public consumption), recognizing some of the sensitivities
(commercial) raised by Nalcor?  I talked to Charles-Antoine on this and he agreed that this may be
the best solution.  Look forward to your thoughts on this.
 
Regards,

David
 
--
Find us on: Facebook | LinkedIn | Twitter | YouTube

David Steele | Partner | Advisory Services
 
Ernst & Young LLP
Fortis Place, 5 Springdale Street, Suite 800, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador A1E
0E4, Canada
Office: +1 709 570 8264 | Cell: +1 709 769 2080 | David.Steele@ca.ey.com
Website: http://www.ey.com
Melanie Brooks | Phone: 1 709 726 2840 | melanie.brooks@ca.ey.com

Proudly serving Canada for over 150 years
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